
April 19, 2021 
 
RE: 2021 Factory Summer Shutdown 
 
Please be advised that our factory and offices will be closed 
on Saturday July 24, and will re-open Tuesday August 3. 
 
The last date for deliveries and pickups will be July 23. 
 
Our Designers and Customer Service Staff will also be 
unavailable for the duration of the shutdown. 
 
Thank you for your business, have a great summer, and 
please stay safe! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Ian Barker 
General Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CANADIANA CABINETS 
2712 Brown Line 
Peterborough, On 

K9J 6X6 
705-808-1038 

www.CanadianaCabinets.com  
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